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Community Rally for Beyer Park Monday 
 
SAN DIEGO – On Monday, June 13, the San Diego City Council will convene for a Special 
Meeting for approval of the City’s FY 2023 Budget. Councilmember Moreno is urging her 
colleagues to support her one-time funding request of $2.2M to be allocated to the Beyer 
Park project as part of the adopted FY23 budget. 
 
Councilmember Moreno has been advocating for the development of Beyer Park since 
she was elected. Beyer Park was promised to the community decades ago and numerous 
challenges have delayed this project. San Ysidro residents suffer from a lack of open 
spaces and parks in San Ysidro and there is a dire need for basic amenities other 
communities have such as trees, athletic and recreation facilities.   
 
The Beyer Park project is located at Beyer Boulevard and Enright Drive in San Ysidro. Final 
design has been completed and there is a funding gap of $2.2M for Phase I due to cost 
increases and changes to the scope of the project. This funding will allow construction to 
move forward on schedule and to ensure the City does not risk losing state and federal 
grant funding for this project. 

WHAT: Community Rally for funding for Beyer Park 

WHO:  Councilmember Vivian Moreno (District 8), Assemblymember-elect David 
Alvarez (AD80), and community members 

WHEN: Monday, June 13, 2022 at 9:30AM 

WHERE:  San Diego Community Concourse, 202 C Street, San Diego, 92101 
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